
 

 

 

 

 

24 October 2023 

Dear Parents/carers,  

On Tuesday 31 October, we will be hosting a Results and Revision evening for Year 13 and their 

parents, 3.45 – 5.45pm, in the Sixth Form. Here, students and parents will meet individually with the 

student’s form tutor to discuss their mock examination results, predicted grades and to set targets 

for the upcoming half-term. There will also be an opportunity to discuss revision strategies and 

techniques with the Sixth Form team and obtain any advice, both as students, or as parents, on how 

to support your child through the final stages of their A Level journey.  

There will also be the chance to discuss career pathways and applications on the evening with either 

your child’s tutor or a member of the Sixth Form team.  

Please visit https://ths.schoolcloud.co.uk to book your appointment with your child’s form 

tutor. Please note that when inputting your email address during the signing-in process, it must be 

the email address which you have provided us with previously.  

If you have any issues booking an appointment or are unable to attend this evening, please email 

your child’s tutor directly.  

We look forward to seeing you next week. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Danielle Solly 

Director of Post-16  

 

https://ths.schoolcloud.co.uk/

